
We have started 

walking towards 

our 1k a day  

challenge. All  

children in school are 

enjoying taking part and are  

looking forward 

to more. 

 

This week our 

Green Pepper 

percentage is  
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This Weeks 

Attendance Figures 

 

BIRCH 

 

100% 

 

WILLOW  

 

98.6% 

 

ROWAN 

 

94.4% 

 

BEECH 

 

97.1% 

 

ELM 

 

99.1% 

 

Overall school  

attendance  

 

97.3% 

 

Well done Birch! 

This Weeks 

Learning Heroes are: 

 

BIRCH 

Georgia Morrison 

Max Dorlin 

 

WILLOW  

Daisy Withington 

Alfie Goodinson 

 

ROWAN 

Finley Taylor 

Imogen Harries 

 

BEECH 

Amelia Biggadike 

Pippa Bramall 

 

ELM 

Isabella Webb 

Sophie Hayward 

 
 

 

 

 

After some fantastic feedback 

from parents and children  

regarding the Wentworth  

Extra Lunchtime and After 

School Clubs, we are pleased to  

announce this will continue into 

2017. 

Children have been discussing 

what clubs they would like us to 

offer and votes have now been  

counted. 

Please find information and  

registration forms for these 

clubs attached. 

 

Wentworth Extra 

Christmas Post 

56% 

Christmas Lunch 

The Parents Fundraising Group 

are  

collecting donations for the School  

Christmas Fayre.  

 

Items such as  

Chocolate & Sweets 

Bottles of wine 

Small cuddly toys 

Raffle Prizes  

Cakes (to be brought in on the day)  

would be very welcomed. 

 

Please leave with a member of staff 

or the school office. 

Coming Home 

The Christmas Card Post Box is 

open from Monday 5th December for  

children to post cards to their friends 

throughout school.  

Cards will be delivered at the end of each 

week by our Year 6 helpers.  

Please ensure full names and classes are on 

each envelope. 

What a wonderful experience it 

was in school on the  

1st December watching all the  

children’s faces light up with  

excitement when they saw their 

new learning environments! 

This year we have decided to run 

a whole school theme where all 

rooms look similar and are based 

on the same book  

‘Coming Home’. 

All staff will be  

basing their  

learning  

experiences 

through this text.  

Please take a look for yourself on 

our Twitter feed at some of the 

photos of our ‘Coming Home’ 

learning environment. 

A traditional Christmas Lunch will 

be served in school on  

Thursday 8th December. The whole 

school will dine together, served by 

staff. 

Christmas Lunch is however the 

only option available that day.  

Please provide your child with a 

packed lunch from home if  

Christmas Lunch is not required. 

Children with packed lunches will 

still be seated with the rest of the 

school and be able to join in with 

the festive fun. 




